Follow-up Email Template for the U.S. Business Response Survey to the Coronavirus Pandemic 


Subject: Business Response Survey to the Coronavirus Pandemic

Dear Employer,

You recently completed the U.S. Business Response Survey to the Coronavirus Pandemic. Thank you for your time and your response. We are following up to make sure we have a clear understanding of the information you took the time to provide. To do this we are asking you to answer one follow-up question about whether any employees at your business currently telework.

It will take about 30 seconds to go to our website and answer this one question. Without this information, we may be unable to use the data you took the time to provide.
Please go to our secure website to clarify your response: https://data.bls.gov/forms/ars.htm?/respondents/ars/home.htm 
WEB ID 1: 012345678901
This survey is approved with O.M.B. No. 1220-0198, in cooperation with the U.S. Department of Labor. 
Thank you,
U.S. Department of Labor
Bureau of Labor Statistics

How do I know this email is from the United States Bureau of Labor Statistics? 

Links in this email will start with https:// and contain 'bls.gov.' Your browser will also display a padlock icon to let you know a site is secure. 

The Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS) is committed to the responsible treatment of confidential information and takes rigorous security measures to protect confidential information in its possession. This email contains confidential information. If you believe you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender and delete this email without disclosing, copying, or further disseminating its contents.


